
World	Language	Scholarship	
	
	
The World Language department offers a $250 scholarship for 
graduating seniors who plan to go into a field of study that 
includes the use of Spanish, French or German.   
 
The scholarship will be announced in our 4th-year classes.  
Please pick up your scholarship application from your language 
teacher.  
 
Applications are due back to Mrs. Perry by Friday, April 14th.   
 
Winners will be announced at the Senior Awards Ceremony. 
	


